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As the year comes to an end, first and foremost, we would like to thank everyone who 

participated in one or many of our programs or events. Our volunteers are the heart of 

KABC and with your ongoing support we continue to work towards achieving a 

common goal of a litter-free Western Australia. 

 

It was wonderful to see so many community members at last month’s Tidy Towns 

Sustainable Communities Awards. We’d once again like to thank everyone for 

entering the awards and congratulate all the finalists and winners who took home the 

overall category titles. Next year’s awards submissions will open in May 2024 for 

projects started, completed or maintained from July 23 – June 24, so start recording 

your initiatives now! 

 

Thank you to the local governments who partnered with the Adopt-a-Spot program 

this year. The success of the program comes not only from enthusiastic volunteers 

but also the commitment and support you provide to us. If you are a local government 

and would like more information on how you can partner with us, please get in touch 

here. 

 

Registrations are now open for the first FREE Clean Schools workshop of the year. 

Start planning and developing your litter prevention program to keep your school 

beautiful in 2024. As an added incentive, Clean Schools will cover relief costs for two 

staff members from each school to attend. 

 

We have been lucky enough to attend many community events throughout the year, 

engage with passionate people and promote our programs. A look at some of the 

work that has been done this year can be viewed here. 

 

   



 

The calendar of events for 2024 is already filling up, so keep an eye on our social 

media for opportunities to help keep Australia beautiful. 
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